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NIV Bible for Journalling and Verse-Mapping 2
The ESV Journaling Bible provides the perfect way for you to keep a
journal of your spiritual life right inside the Bible that you read
and study every day. With covers and formats that look like the finest
journals, the ESV Journaling Bible features 2-inch ruled margins for
writing observations, reflections, prayers, praises, and journal
entries. This unique Bible makes a great gift and lasting keepsake for
anyone who values God's Word. Features: 6.25" x 7.25" 7-point Lexicon
type 1,088 pages Double-column format Cream-colored paper 2" ruled
margins Book introductions Ribbon marker Smyth-sewn binding Packaging:
O-Wrap

Dictionary Of Word Roots
Aucune information saisie

Attributing Development Impact
The legendary Emily Carr was primarily a painter, but she first gained
recognition as an author. She wrote seven popular, critically
acclaimed books about her journeys to remote Native communities and
about her life as an artist—as well as her life as a small child in
Victoria at the turn of the last century. The Book of Small is a
collection of 36 short stories about a childhood in a town that still
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had vestiges of its pioneer past. With an uncanny skill at bringing
people to life, Emily Carr tells stories about her family, neighbours,
friends and strangers—who run the gamut from genteel people in high
society to disreputable frequenters of saloons—as well as an array of
beloved pets. All are observed through the sharp eyes and ears of a
young, ever-curious and irrepressible girl, and Carr’s writing is a
disarming combination of charm and devastating frankness. Carr’s
writing is vital and direct, aware and poignant, and as well regarded
today as when she was first published to both critical and popular
acclaim. The Book of Small has been in print ever since its
publication in 1942, and, like Klee Wyck, has been read and loved by a
couple of generations.

New Zealand's Native Trees
The NIV Artisan Collection Bible is the only NIV Bible with a printed
hand-painted marble cover design. The carefully composed interior
features the easy-to-read exclusive Zondervan NIV Comfort Print
typeface and lightly ruled margins for your notes, journaling, and
art.

THRIVE
The THRIVE journaling devotional Bible is for every woman who wants to
know God more deeply and follow Him more closely. God’s design for His
children is that they live flourishing, fulfilling, joy-filled lives
in Christ. Bestselling author and beloved conference speaker Sheri
Rose Shepherd has devoted over 30 years of her ministry to helping
women learn how to thrive in Christ, reflect God’s glory, and gain an
eternal perspective. Sheri Rose invites women to join her on a yearlong journey through the Bible in the THRIVE. The daily devotionals
capture the very heart of her ministry by helping women discover their
identity in Christ, God’s purpose and plan for their lives, and how to
flourish in a faith that is pure, genuine, and life-giving. Each day’s
devotional reading contains a key Scripture, a love letter from God, a
reflection from Sheri Rose, a treasure of truth, and a special prayer
for the reader. Sheri Rose encourages women to leave all of their
concerns and struggles at the foot of the cross so they can truly
thrive as the women God created them to be.

Pouvoirs de L'horreur (English)
NIV Journalling Brown Imitation Leather Bible with Clasp
Decorative Floral Design Set Perfect for those carry their Bible with
a sense of style. Floral background pattern with white edges are a
visually pleasing way to find favorite Scriptures. 84 white foiledged
tabs for Bible from 7 inches up to 12 inches. Set includes Old and New
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Testament tabs, Catholic tabs, special notation tabs and a Life Verse
tab. Tabs are printed on both sides, come with a quick & easy
placement guide, and are placed in a compact 3.25 x 6.25 package that
can either hang on a hook or stand on a counter.

Majestic Rose Nouveau Foil-Edged Bible Tabs
In November 1991 the American flag was lowered for the last time at
Clark Air Base in the Philippines. This act brought to an end American
military presence in the Philippines that extended back over 90 years.
It also represented the final act in a drama that began with the
initial rumblings in April of that year of the Mount Pinatubo volcano,
located about 9 miles to the east of Clark. The following pages tell
the remarkable story of the men and women of the Clark community and
their ordeal in planning for and carrying out their evacuation from
Clark in the face of impending volcanic activity. It documents the
actions of those who remained on the base during a series of
eruptions, and the packing out of the base during subsequent months.
This is the story of the "Ash Warriors," those Air Force men and women
who carried out their mission in the face of an incredible series of
natural disasters, including volcanic eruption, flood, typhoons, and
earthquakes, all of which plagued Clark and the surrounding areas
during June and July 1991. The author of "The Ash Warriors" knew the
situation first hand. Colonel Dick Anderegg was the vice commander of
the 3rd Tactical Fighter Wing when the volcano erupted, and he was at
Clark throughout the evacuation and standing down of the base. He
brought his own personal experience to bear in writing this story. He
also conducted extensive research in the archives of the Pacific Air
Forces and Thirteenth Air Force, utilized scores of interviews of
those who witnessed and participated in the events, and visited Clark
in 1998 to see in person how the installation had changed in the 8
years since the Americans left. This story is one of courage,
resourcefulness, and dedication to duty on the part of Air Force men
and women called upon to respond to one of the great natural disasters
of the 20th Century. As the following pages reveal, the Ash Warriors
were up to the challenge in every respect.

Her Heart Is Fierce Journal
‘We were somewhere around Barstow on the edge of the desert when the
drugs began to take hold. I remember saying something like, “I feel a
bit lightheaded; maybe you should drive ”’

The Joy Luck Club
With extra-wide margins, quality writing paper and thirty-two pages of
Christian artist Hannah Dunnett's beautiful illustrations to inspire
you, this NIV Journalling Bible is perfect for those who love to
reflect and journal creatively in God's presence. The single-column
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setting and blank margins allow for plenty of room beside the
Scriptures for your notes, drawings, stencilling and illumination,
bringing a new depth and imagination to your quiet times. There could
not be a better gift for Bible readers who love to add their own
doodles and personal reflections to their Bible. Enhanced by Hannah
Dunnett's stunning biblical artwork, this edition of the New
International Version will encourage you to spend time soaking in the
Word as you meditate on her paintings, all of which include verses
from the NIV. The endpapers feature original artwork by Hannah,
inspired by the story of the Garden of Eden in Genesis, and
Revelation's 'Heavenly City'. This NIV Journalling Bible has an easyto-read, single-column 8.5PT Bible text, two ribbon markers and an
elastic strap closure. Also included are shortcuts to key stories,
events and people of the Bible, lists of references for help and
guidance and a reading plan to help you familiarise yourself with the
Bible. Hannah's previous Journalling Bible won Bible of the Year at
the Christian Resources Together awards 2018. It was also nominated
for the Eden.co.uk Bible Cover of the Year. This edition of the New
International Version uses British spelling, punctuation and grammar
to allow the Bible to be read more naturally. Royalties from all sales
of the NIV Bible help Biblica in their work of translating and
distributing Bibles around the world.

The Ash Warriors
The #1-selling Inspire Bible is a beautiful single-column, wide-margin
New Living Translation coloring and creative journaling Bible that has
become a treasured legacy Bible for many. The new Inspire PRAISE Bible
has even more beautiful line-art illustrations to color, with nearly
500 all-new full- and partial-page Scripture illustrations
attractively displayed throughout the Bible! Bonus features of Inspire
PRAISE include even thicker Bible paper; thirty-two colorful,
transparent, praise-themed journaling pages to enhance your coloring
and creative journaling journey through the Bible; plus, three sheets
of PRAISE-themed stickers and a purple pocket in the back of the Bible
for storing journaling embellishments. Leave traces of faith--and
PRAISE--throughout the Bible for a treasure that will truly inspire!
The lightly-ruled, two-inch-wide margins offer additional space to
write notes and reflections or to draw and create. The 8.65-point font
is larger than most full-size journaling Bibles, and the high-quality
Bible paper makes it a great choice for creatively responding to God's
Word right on the pages of the Bible. BELOVED INSPIRE FEATURES Singlecolumn setting / Black letter text / 8.65-point font (Inspire has a
larger font than many journaling Bibles!) Two-inch-wide lightly ruled
margins with space for personal reflections and creative artjournaling Nearly 500 all-new designed Scripture line-art verses to
color NEW INSPIRE PRAISE BONUS FEATURES Even thicker Bible paper Warm
white paper for increased readability and brighter, purer display of
added color 32 colorful and beautifully-designed see-through PRAISE
journaling pages printed on high-quality tracing paper and placed
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throughout the Bible provide extra space for prayers, praises, or
additional creative expression 19 full-page Scripture line-art
illustrations to color Three 4 1/2" x 6 1/2" PRAISE-themed sticker
sheets One 5" x 7" purple pocket in the back of the Bible for storing
Bible journaling embellishments

Inspire Praise
Here it is-a book that has all the "girl stuff" young girls have been
dying to know about. The transition from young girl to teenager makes
the tween years a time of great change-especially in the body
department! For all of the questions adolescence raises, this unique
and creative book for girls ages 7-11 answers the common questions
girls have during this often confusing and overwhelming stage in life.
The Body Book gives girls the scoop on everything from body changes
and cramps to diet and exercise in an inviting and conversational
manner. Filled with fun magazine-type quizzes and imaginative
activities, The Body Book not only offers accurate, up-to-date
information on personal issues tween girls experience but also shares
it from a positive biblical perspective. Above all, the message that
all of these changes are a God thing is highlighted on each and every
page.

Majestic Elegant Jade Foil-Edged Bible Tabs
KJV My Promise Bible Hardcover
Attributing Development Impact brings together responses using an
innovative impact evaluation approach called the Qualitative Impact
Protocol (QuIP). This is a transparent, flexible and relatively simple
set of guidelines for collecting, analysing and sharing feedback from
intended beneficiaries about significant drivers of change in their
lives.

The Book of Small
One of the outstanding problems of the biologist, whether he be
beginning student or specialists, is that of understanding technical
terms. The best way to understand and remember technical terms is to
understand first their component parts, or roots. This dictionary has
been designed primarily to meet the needs of the beginning student,
the medical student, and the taxonomist, but it should be of value to
all biologists.

Majestic Rainbow Bible Tabs
NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • Finalist for the PEN/USA Award in Creative
Nonfiction, the Thurber Prize for American Humor, and the Audie Award
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in Biography/Memoir This Random House Reader’s Circle edition includes
a reading group guide and a conversation between Firoozeh Dumas and
Khaled Hosseini, author of The Kite Runner! “Remarkable . . . told
with wry humor shorn of sentimentality . . . In the end, what sticks
with the reader is an exuberant immigrant embrace of America.”—San
Francisco Chronicle In 1972, when she was seven, Firoozeh Dumas and
her family moved from Iran to Southern California, arriving with no
firsthand knowledge of this country beyond her father’s glowing
memories of his graduate school years here. More family soon followed,
and the clan has been here ever since. Funny in Farsi chronicles the
American journey of Dumas’s wonderfully engaging family: her engineer
father, a sweetly quixotic dreamer who first sought riches on Bowling
for Dollars and in Las Vegas, and later lost his job during the
Iranian revolution; her elegant mother, who never fully mastered
English (nor cared to); her uncle, who combated the effects of
American fast food with an army of miraculous American weight-loss
gadgets; and Firoozeh herself, who as a girl changed her name to
Julie, and who encountered a second wave of culture shock when she met
and married a Frenchman, becoming part of a one-couple melting pot. In
a series of deftly drawn scenes, we watch the family grapple with
American English (hot dogs and hush puppies?—a complete mystery),
American traditions (Thanksgiving turkey?—an even greater mystery,
since it tastes like nothing), and American culture (Firoozeh’s
parents laugh uproariously at Bob Hope on television, although they
don’t get the jokes even when she translates them into Farsi). Above
all, this is an unforgettable story of identity, discovery, and the
power of family love. It is a book that will leave us all
laughing—without an accent. Praise for Funny in Farsi “Heartfelt and
hilarious—in any language.”—Glamour “A joyful success.”—Newsday
“What’s charming beyond the humor of this memoir is that it remains
affectionate even in the weakest, most tenuous moments for the
culture. It’s the brilliance of true sophistication at work.”—Los
Angeles Times Book Review “Often hilarious, always interesting . . .
Like the movie My Big Fat Greek Wedding, this book describes with
humor the intersection and overlapping of two cultures.”—The
Providence Journal “A humorous and introspective chronicle of a life
filled with love—of family, country, and heritage.”—Jimmy Carter
“Delightfully refreshing.”—Milwaukee Journal Sentinel “[Funny in
Farsi] brings us closer to discovering what it means to be an
American.”—San Jose Mercury News

Forever Ruined for the Ordinary
Majestic Rainbow Bible Tabs Perfect for those who carry their Bible
with a sense of style. The festive rainbow tabs are a visually
pleasing way to find favorite Scriptures. 72 green foil-edged tabs for
Bible from 7 inches up to 12 inches. Set includes: Old and New
Testament tabs, special notation tabs and a Life Verse tab. Tabs are
printed on both sides, come with a quick & easy placement guide and
are placed in a compact 3.25" x 6.25" package that can either hang on
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a hook or stand on a counter.

NIV, Quest Study Bible, eBook
Powers of Horror is an excellent introduction to an aspect of
contemporary French literature which has been allowed to become
somewhat neglected in the current emphasis on para-philosophical modes
of discourse."

ESV Journaling Bible (Printed Trutone, Elegant Grace)
Go deeper in your faith with Praise, a King James Version Bible that
encourages quiet moments with God. This Creative Journaling Bible
invites you to immerse yourself in His Word as you stop to color and
personalize the most moving passages of Scripture. With three hundred
elegant illustrations of thought-provoking Bible verses drawn by
artist Laura Elizabeth Marshall, you can celebrate the glory of God
and reflect on His teachings one artful verse at a time. Fill the
lines in the oversized margins with your notes, your prayers, and your
questions so that you may experience the Bible in a more personal and
meaningful way. This high-quality Journaling Bible is encased in a
keepsake-quality, imitation leather cover that’s both durable and
comfortable to carry. The titling is artfully debossed into the
leather for a timeless effect. High-quality paper makes note-taking a
joy, while the ribbon page marker helps you find your place every
time. Complete, single-column KJV text for easy reading 300 hand-drawn
partial or full page black-and-white illustrations of inspiring verses
to color Roomy, lined margins for your reflection and responses to
Scripture

Wide Margin Reference Bible-ESV
Funny in Farsi
Unbroken
Majestic Jade Floral Bible Tabs Perfect for those who carry their
Bible with a sense of style. The Jade Floral background pattern with
green edges are a visually pleasing way to find favorite Scriptures.
72 green foil-edged tabs for Bible from 7 inches up to 12 inches. Set
includes: Old and New Testament tabs, special notation tabs and a Life
Verse tab. Tabs are printed on both sides, come with a quick & easy
placement guide and are placed in a compact 3.25" x 6.25" package that
can either hang on a hook or stand on a counter.

Brain Games - Large Print Bible Word Search: Psalms
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Praise: A Creative Journaling Bible
New Zealand's Native Trees is a landmark book, the kind that is
published only once in a generation. It celebrates our unique and
magnificent native forests, and describes and generously illustrates
more than 320 species, subspecies and varieties. This edition has been
completely brought up-to-date with a significant number of botanical
revisions, as many new species have been described or reclassified in
the years since the book was first published.

The Catholic Journaling Bible
Fear and Loathing in Las Vegas (Harper Perennial Modern
Classics)
Easily index your Bible with pre-cut, self-adhesive tabs Bible Tabs
are essential tools to assist you as you embark on The Great Adventure
and discover the big picture of the biblical narrative. These tabs are
color-coded to match The Great Adventure Bible Timeline's 12 periods
of salvation history, and make it easy to find the book of the Bible
you're looking for. You'll always know where you are in the story. The
Bible Tabs Help you quickly locate each Book of the Bible. Show you
the Narrative thread of salvation history Help you easily memorize the
timeline Period colors The pack includes a color coordinated tab for
each of the 73 books of the Bible plus 12 addition tabs, along with
easy instructions for application. You just peel, position and apply.

Bible Highlighters
A fierce heart is not visible from the outside. But the character
traits that come from it are recognizable anywhere--courage,
protectiveness, loyalty, honor. To meet the challenges that life
throws our way, we have to stand tall and develop fierce hearts,
fierce dreams, and fierce determination. This journal is just the
place to write down the demands, accomplishments, goals, and dreams of
every fierce-hearted woman FEATURES * Acid-free paper and ink * Nonbleed, high-quality paper * Inspirational, relevant quotes, and
Scripture throughout * Lightly ruled space for lists and notes *
Presentation page for personalization * Ribbon marker, lay-flat
binding * Expandable back pocket

World Heritage and tourism in a changing climate
Traditional Gold-Edged Set 84 gold foil-edged tabs for Bibles from 7
inches up to 12 inches. Set includes tabs for Old and New Testaments
and Catholic books. Also includes a selection of special tabs for
marking your concordance, note sections and even your own special Life
Verse. Tabs are printed on both sides, come with a quick and easy
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placement guide and are conveniently packaged in a compact 3.25" x
6.25" package that can hang on a peg or stand on a counter.

ESV Single Column Journaling Bible, Artist Series (Peter
Voth, Sanctus)
Brain Games Large Print Bible Word Search: Psalms presents an
educational and meaningful way to look at the Bible. Discover more
than 80 large print word search puzzles that contain prayers from the
book of Psalms. T?his inspirational puzzle book gives you a new way to
learn about the Bible. Answer key in the back of the book. Spiral
bound, 192 pages

A Dictionary of English Synonymes and Synonymous Or Parallel
Expressions
Majestic Traditional Gold-Edged Tabs
Majestic Rose Nouveau Bible Tabs Set Perfect for those carry their
Bible with a sense of style. Rose Nouveau Floral background pattern
with pink edges are a visually pleasing way to find favorite
Scriptures. 72 pink foil-edged tabs for Bible from 7 inches up to 12
inches. Set includes: Old and New Testament tabs, special notation
tabs and a Life Verse tab. Tabs are printed on both sides, come with a
quick & easy placement guide and are placed in a compact 3.25" x 6.25"
package that can either hang on a hook or stand on a counter.

Inspire Praise Bible NLT
In his highly provocative first book, Scott Galloway pulls back the
curtain on exactly how Amazon, Apple, Facebook, and Google built their
massive empires. While the media spins tales about superior products
and designs, and the power of technological innovation, Galloway
exposes the truth: none of these four are first movers technologically
- they've either copied, stolen, or acquired their ideas. Readers will
come away with fresh, game -changing insights about what it takes to
win in today's economy. Print run 125,000.

The Kinsey Corruption
This book offers a highly accessible introduction to natural language
processing, the field that supports a variety of language
technologies, from predictive text and email filtering to automatic
summarization and translation. With it, you'll learn how to write
Python programs that work with large collections of unstructured text.
You'll access richly annotated datasets using a comprehensive range of
linguistic data structures, and you'll understand the main algorithms
for analyzing the content and structure of written communication.
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Packed with examples and exercises, Natural Language Processing with
Python will help you: Extract information from unstructured text,
either to guess the topic or identify "named entities" Analyze
linguistic structure in text, including parsing and semantic analysis
Access popular linguistic databases, including WordNet and treebanks
Integrate techniques drawn from fields as diverse as linguistics and
artificial intelligence This book will help you gain practical skills
in natural language processing using the Python programming language
and the Natural Language Toolkit (NLTK) open source library. If you're
interested in developing web applications, analyzing multilingual news
sources, or documenting endangered languages -- or if you're simply
curious to have a programmer's perspective on how human language works
-- you'll find Natural Language Processing with Python both
fascinating and immensely useful.

NIV, Artisan Collection Bible, Cloth Over Board, Pink, Art
Gilded Edges, Red Letter Edition, Comfort Print
The bestselling Inspire Bible is a beautiful single-column, widemargin New Living Translation coloring and creative journaling Bible
that has become a treasured legacy Bible for many. The Inspire PRAISE
Bible has even more beautiful line-art illustrations to color, with
nearly 500 all-new full- and partial-page Scripture illustrations
attractively displayed throughout the Bible. Inspire PRAISE includes
thirty-two colorful and beautifully-designed transparent praise-themed
journaling pages to enhance your coloring and creative journaling
journey through the Bible. They are placed throughout the Bible to
provide extra space for prayers, praises, or additional creative
expression. Leave traces of faith--and PRAISE--throughout the Bible
for a treasure that will truly inspire! The lightly-ruled, two-inchwide margins offer additional space to write notes and reflections or
to draw and create. The nearly 11-point font is larger than most large
print journaling Bibles, and the thicker white Bible paper offers
greater readability and brighter, purer display of added color while
responding creatively on the pages of the Bible.

The Four
“The Joy Luck Club is one of my favorite books. From the moment I
first started reading it, I knew it was going to be incredible. For
me, it was one of those once-in-a-lifetime reading experiences that
you cherish forever. It inspired me as a writer and still remains
hugely inspirational.” —Kevin Kwan, author of Crazy Rich Asians Amy
Tan’s beloved, New York Times bestselling tale of mothers and
daughters Four mothers, four daughters, four families whose histories
shift with the four winds depending on who's "saying" the stories. In
1949 four Chinese women, recent immigrants to San Francisco, begin
meeting to eat dim sum, play mahjong, and talk. United in shared
unspeakable loss and hope, they call themselves the Joy Luck Club.
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Rather than sink into tragedy, they choose to gather to raise their
spirits and money. "To despair was to wish back for something already
lost. Or to prolong what was already unbearable." Forty years later
the stories and history continue. With wit and sensitivity, Amy Tan
examines the sometimes painful, often tender, and always deep
connection between mothers and daughters. As each woman reveals her
secrets, trying to unravel the truth about her life, the strings
become more tangled, more entwined. Mothers boast or despair over
daughters, and daughters roll their eyes even as they feel the
inextricable tightening of their matriarchal ties. Tan is an astute
storyteller, enticing readers to immerse themselves into these lives
of complexity and mystery.

Majestic Floral-Edged Bible Tabs
Natural Language Processing with Python
Relates the story of a U.S. airman who survived when his bomber
crashed into the sea during World War II, spent forty-seven days
adrift in the ocean before being rescued by the Japanese Navy, and was
held as a prisoner until the end of the war.

Notes, Critical and Practical, on the Book of Leviticus
The ESV Wide Margin Reference Bible is perfect for those who interact
closely with the Bible text. It features generous, 1-inch margins on
either side of the text, providing plenty of room for personal notetaking. Other features include a concordance, full-color maps, and
cross-references located in the corner of each page. This edition is
ideal for all who want to record notes, thoughts, or prayers in their
Bible. Features: Size: 6.5" x 9.25" 9-point Lexicon type 1,440 pages
Words of Christ in red Double-column, paragraph format 1" margins
Cross-references Concordance Full-color maps 2 ribbon markers Smythsewn binding Lifetime guarantee Packaging: clamshell box

The Body Book
For all the promises of God in him are yea, and in him Amen, unto the
glory of God by us. 2 Corinthians 1:20 The My Promise Bible is an
inspirational tool to express faith through art and be reminded of
God's promises. Bible journaling is an exciting way to document your
spiritual journey through coloring illustrations and memorable verses.
Set some time aside as you sit peacefully and ponder the wonders of
God's Word. Beautifully designed both inside and out, this KJV My
Promise Bible has a white hardcover with pink floral design embossed
on the cover. The floral pattern from the cover extends to a pink
decorative edge printing. This King James Version Journaling Bible is
set in a single-column format with wide-ruled margins for notetaking.
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There are nearly 400 illustrations placed throughout to serve as
visual tools for meditating, reflecting and Bible Journaling. Size: 6
1/2 (L) x 1 3/4 (W) x 8 1/8 (H) Short Introduction to each Book of the
Bible Key Promise Verses Highlighted 52 Themes of Well-Known Bible
Promises 6 Sheets of Coloring Sticker Bible Book Name Tabs 4 Sheets of
Stickers to Color 24 Additional Designs on Art Paper for Creative
Journaling Index of Line-Art Illustrated Promises 8.65-Point Type

In Partnership with Nature
Answers Thousands of Your Questions About the Bible. The Bestselling
NIV Quest Study Bible is Now Easier to Read with Comfort Print! The
only question and answer Bible is now available with exclusive
Zondervan NIV Comfort Print® for smooth reading. Expertly designed
specifically to be used for the New International Version (NIV) text,
Comfort Print offers an easier reading experience that complements the
most widely read modern-English Bible translation. Get answers to the
Bible questions you have and questions you haven’t yet pondered! The
NIV Quest Study Bible features over 7,000 notes written in an engaging
question and answer format that give insight into the common,
uncommon, and sometimes perplexing passages from the Bible. You will
have the opportunity to consider questions like “Why did God send
angels to Jacob?," "What prevents God from hearing our prayers?," and
"Why does God test us?” as you explore God’s Word using the many study
helps. The original Quest Study Bible was conceived in 1989 when two
publishing companies, Zondervan and Christianity Today International,
worked together to develop a Bible that would answer the challenging
questions that arose as people read Scripture. Focus groups around the
United States evaluated the usefulness of potential study Bible
features and helped select the features that would be included in this
Bible. Then, more than 1,000 people received passages of Scripture and
were asked, “What questions do you have about this portion of the
Bible?” Their responses helped determine what kinds of questions the
notes would answer, helping to create a resource that answers the
questions that real people have asked about the Bible. Notes have been
updated in subsequent releases to ensure that this Bible stays
relevant and current to modern readers. Features: Complete text of the
accurate, readable, and clear New International Version (NIV) Over
7,000 insightful notes arranged in a unique question and answer format
Nearly 350 articles investigate the most asked questions about the
Bible Book introductions that answer questions about each book, such
as “Who wrote it?,” “Why?,” and “What should I look for?” Article
index and expanded subject index Single-column Scripture text arranged
in a modern, two-color page design Over 150 charts, timelines, and
maps A reading plan with three distinct tracks to follow NIV
Dictionary-Concordance 16-page full-color map section Exclusive
Zondervan NIV Comfort Print® typeface
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